
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aug. 8, 2024 
MB# 24-045 

MEDICAID BULLETIN 
 
 
TO: All Licensed Independent Practitioners  
 
SUBJECT: Licensed Independent Practitioners’ Rehabilitative Services Training Webinar   
 
On Aug. 22, 2024, the South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) will 
conduct a training on the evaluation process for assessing the quality and compliance of 
licensed independent practitioners’ (LIPs) rehabilitative services offered to South Carolina 
Healthy Connections Medicaid members.   
 
SCDHHS’ Bureau of Quality will host a two-hour live provider training webinar Thursday, Aug. 
22, 2024, from 9:30-11:30 a.m. This training is intended for providers who participated in the 
recent LIP quality assurance and compliance review, but all LIPs are encouraged to join. The 
training will cover common trends that led to deficiencies discovered in the quality assurance 
and compliance review and provide examples of best practices in submitting supporting 
documentation. 
 
Providers can register for the training webinar via this registration link:  
https://scdhhs.webex.com/weblink/register/r9b6dbc5b10ae26080e4548bbab5bdb91. 
 
Providers are encouraged to submit questions about the quality assurance and compliance 
process prior to the training. Questions should be submitted to 
QualityAssuranceTwo@scdhhs.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid 
program.  
 

/s/ 
         Robert M. Kerr 
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